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Week of Jan. 21st Updates 

We have now completed our consultation events across the North Shore and a final report will be 
available soon. Thank you to all the physicians who took the time out of their busy days to attend.  

 
In September 2018, an Expression of Interest was submitted collaboratively between VCH/North 

Shore Division. In November 2018, our proposal was accepted by the MOH. February 1, 2019 will be 
the official kick off for developing a Primary Care Network Service Plan to present to MOH on June 3, 
2019.  

 
Ongoing: Physicians/GP Focus Group has been formed to provide input to the process and will be 
meeting on an ad-hoc basis to discuss challenges around creating our Service Plan. We have currently 
five committed physicians from a range of areas who are contributing to this group. We may need 

more physicians to join this group. Check for weekly updates or contact Kate O’Donnell 
at kodonnell@divisionsbc.ca if you would like to be involved 

Week of Jan. 28th Updates 

Staff and physician representatives from the North Shore Division, as part of wave 2 communities, 
participated in a 2-day kick-off event last week. the purpose of this event was to share lessons 

learned from wave 1a and 1b communities and provide further clarity on service planning. Division 
representatives from other wave 2 communities, Health authority partners, GPSC, and Ministry of 
Health representatives also participated in this 2-day event.  

Next week, North Shore Division and health authority partners will be meeting with the Ministry of 
Health to walk through the service plan template. Stay tuned!  

Week of Feb 4th Updates 

This week, North Shore Division and health authority partners met with the Ministry of Health to walk 
through the service plan template and gathered information on what would be required for planning 
purposes. Service Plan is a long detailed plan describing community needs and proposed resources.  

 
The Division physician leads, staff, and health authority partners have now officially started the 
planning process. A full and detailed communication plan will be coming out shortly, stay tuned!  

 

Week of March 4th Update 

We are pleased to share with you the feedback from the consultation reports held throughout October, 
November, and December. Please click here to access the report. 

https://www.divisionsbc.ca/north-shore/our-initiatives/patient-focused/kodonnell@divisionsbc.ca
https://www.divisionsbc.ca/sites/default/files/Divisions/North%20Shore/Consultation%20Sessions%20Feedback%20Report%20(Final).pdf

